Spring 2022
Faculty Tapas

SHOWCASING MULTI-
DISCIPLINARY, INTERDISCIPLINARY,
AND TRANSDICIPLINARY
FACULTY WORK

What is Tapas?

A series of 4 minute single-

slide presentations of current
research or creative activity,
presented in rapid succession

To be considered please submit your
name, department, and title of your
slide by March 1st to:
stem-il@southernct.edu

Questions or concerns, please contact

Chuck Baraw at barawcl@southernct.edu
Sam Hepworth at hepworthsl@southernct.edu



